
School Hall Extension Fund – Our Goal £150,000 

Thank you to everyone who has set up standing orders or indeed increased your 

existing standing orders. Since September, we have received £2,500. We have 

reached 42% of our target. We have until July 2020 to reach our goal. If you still 

have not had the opportunity to amend/set up your standing order it is not too 

late.  

In addition, we are creating a plaque for the new school hall where you can have 

your name inscribed or indeed words of wisdom for the current and new pupils 

that will continue their education through Cardinal Newman. We are raising 

additional funds by selling a space on the plaque, at a cost of £50. If you are 

interested in putting your name on the plaque, contributing or finding out more 

about our project, please contact Tina O’Kelly at 

tokelly@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk  

We will also be available to talk to you at the parent meetings scheduled for 11th 

and 13th of February.   

Thank you for your continued support.  

The Governors  

    

 

Amount  Contributions to date 

£10,000 Parents’ contributions via Standing Orders 

£259 Eco Kids clothes collection 

£50,000 CIL Grant  

£287 Eco Kids clothes collection  

£250 Donation from a Parent’s company  

£60 Christmas Fair Face Painting  

£250 Parents’ Donations 

£2500 Parents’ contributions via Standing Orders 

£63,606 42% target reached 
Thank you all for your continued support 


